
The Meeting with Students of Graduation Groups of 
Specialties “Pre-school Education” and “Primary 
Education” of the University College 
On February, 28th, 2018, according to the career guidance plan of Pedagogical 
Institute, the meeting with students of graduation groups of specialties “Pre-school 
Education” and “Primary Education” of the University College took place.   
During the meeting, Olga Kotenko, the director of the Pedagogical Institute, told 
college students about peculiarities of 2018 undergraduate admission company to 
specialties “Pre-school Education” and “Primary Education”. Hanna Bielenka, the 
head of the Pre-school Education Department Hennadiy Bondarenko, the head of 
the Department of Primary Education familiarized students with advantages of the 
educational process, learning technologies and students` free time activities at the 
Institute. Tamara Zahladko, the 6th-year Masters` student of the Specialty “Primary 
Education” told about peculiarities of studying and leisure time activities at 
Pedagogical Institute. 
 


